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RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the SBVC curriculum modifications. 
 
OVERVIEW 
 
The courses, certificates and degrees at SBVC are continually being revised and updated to 
reflect and meet student needs. 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
This request for program name change has been approved by the Curriculum Committee of the 
Academic Senate and will be included in the 2011-2012 College Catalog. 
 
BOARD IMPERATIVE 
 
II. Learning Centered Institution for Student Access, Retention and Success 
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
None 
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PROGRAM NAME CHANGE 

 
The Family and Consumer Science offerings formerly included a broader range of courses.  Currently the 
courses are limited to courses related to foods and nutrition.  After researching program titles in other 
institutions the faculty chair and articulation officer recommended a title change to be more recognizable 
for students and transfer institutions.   
 
The Family and Consumer Science program received Curriculum Committee approval to be re-named 
Foods and Nutrition to more accurately reflect the focus of the program.  Upon approval of the program 
name change by the Board of Trustees, the department will begin the curriculum process of updating 
courses and certificates to change the identification from Family and Consumer Science to Foods and 
Nutrition.   

 
Effective Date: FA11 
 
 


